
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 2:02 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
George Kruk

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As you wish to move Seasonal Customers to Residential Classes, it would be critical to supply the definitions of
what constitutes the various classes of Residential. Additionally, those classes need to be updated for each address to
make sure they are still valid prior to moving the Seasonal Customers over.




